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October 19 1x , 2007 File: MV2003L2-0013

Ms. Laura Tyler
Manager — Environment, Community, Communications and Planning
BHP Billiton Diamonds Inc.
#1102 4920-52nd Street
Yellowknife, NT X1A 3T1

Dear Ms. Tyler:

Re: Deactivation of SNP station 1616-26 and Initiation of SNP Station 1616-26(a)

The Wek'eezhii Land and Water Board (WLWB) acknowledges the receipt of
your letter dated September 14 th , 2007, requesting the deactivation of
monitoring station 1616-26 and the initiation of monitoring station 1616-26(a) as
part of the Surveillance Network Program (SNP) attached to Water License
MV2003L2-0013.

The WLWB has reviewed the aforementioned request and hereby approves this
relocation of monitoring station 1616-26 and change to the SNP. Please be
advised that this new station 1616-26(a) has been added to Part B, Item 9 of the
SNP. The SNP, revised October 19th, 2007, is attached.

If you have any questions, please
(867) 669-9592.

Sincerely,

Ms. Violet Camsell-Blondin, Chair
Wek'eezhii Land and Water Board
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